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DEPARTMENTAL ASSISTANT
WiLLisTON, N. Dak.

January 30, 1951

Mr. Martin Cross, Sr.
Chairman, Tribal Council
Three Affiliated Tribes
Fort Berthold Reservation
EElbowoods, North Dakota

Dear Martin:

The various matters you mention in your recent letter
I consider important, but I would not advise you to
come down here to see about them at this time, as it
is too early in the game to get anything done about
them. In fact, I would advise you not to consider
coming before the first of April, at least.

The Indian Bureau has given me good cooperation in
the various matters I have taken up with them, and I
shall be glad to do what I ean to help you with the
projects you have in mind.

Sincerely yours,

Usher L. Burdick, m.c.
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